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     Founded 1967 
    P. O. Box 641 

 Neenah, WI 54957-0641 
     March 2009 Newsletter 
 

Drifter’s officers serving for 2008-2009 snowmobile season: 
     President: Jeff Raash ~ Vice President: Katie Salm 
              Secretary: Lisa Bombinski ~Treasurer: Ken Romberg 

Trail Boss: Mark Bombinski ~Board Members: Dave Kron & Keith Rushford  
 

 
 Next Meeting: Thursday, March 12th, 7:30p.m., at the Rodeo Bar & Grill, 2788 Towne Court, 

Neenah, in the Winncrest Banquet Hall.  We would like all members and friends to attend and enjoy 
the fun!!   

 Drifters New Website:  Jeremy Probst continues to work on our new website.  Please visit 
http://www.probstconsulting.net/consult/drifters/index.php to review and bring your ideas to the 
meeting for suggestions and/or improvements.  Jeremy is seeking additional information to help 
complete our website. 

 Trail Report:  Our trails have been closed for most of February and it doesn’t look too promising for 
the upcoming weeks. 

 Groomer Report:  Our groomer has broken axles and tracks.  Parts are on order.  We currently have a 
John Deere tractor to use in case we get the chance to groom again.  More information at the meeting. 

 2009 Club Ride:  Due to the poor trail conditions near Lac du Flambeau, the club ride was changed to 
Michigan.  Fourteen club members enjoyed the trails in Hancock, Michigan.     

 Pink Ribbon Riders:  Jacki & Jeff  Kasubaksi would like to thank the Drifters for their donation to  
The Pink Ribbon Riders in helping them exceed their goal in raising $1,000!  This money will be used to         
support two people undergoing treatment for breast cancer.  A total of $37,000 was raised at the 2nd 
Annual Snow Run in Eagle River, Wisconsin.  

 AWSC Legislative Day:  On March 26th, there are 3 AWSC-sponsored busses reserved for this trip to 
Madison.  There will be more information at the meeting.  

 
 

          ***We will have a special Trail Twister at this next meeting*** you must be present to win!  
                      
 

Items for discussion: 
 Groomer/Trail Update 
 New Website Update 
 AWSC Legislative Day 
 Open Floor 

 
 
Please mark your calendars for the upcoming meetings:  April 9th and May 14th 
 
 
 
 

http://webmail.new.rr.com/do/redirect?url=http%253A%252F%252Fwww.probstconsulting.net%252Fconsult%252Fdrifters%252Findex.php


 
 
Below is a membership form!  
 

Ask a friend to join the club or hand it to someone you meet on the trails who doesn’t belong to a club.  For 
club correspondence, e-mail will save time and money on postage and printing.  Please indicate on your form 
email address for club correspondence.  Please submit a form in order to help us keep the membership rolls 
current and accurate. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
*** DRIFTERS SNOWMOBILE CLUB 

MEMBERSHIP FORM *** 
 
 

Name(s) 

 
Mailing Address: 
 
Telephone: ________________         Cell: ________________       Email: ________________________________ 
 
New Member___       Renewal ___     $25 Family: ___          $20 Single: ___   $100.00 Commercial Member: ___ 
 
 
Club membership fee includes the magazine Wisconsin Snowmobile News, and membership benefits 
in Association of Wisconsin Snowmobile Clubs (AWSC).  AWSC is the statewide organization 
supporting Wisconsin snowmobilers’ interests, including county and state legislative activities.  
Return completed form with membership fee to:  Drifters, PO Box 641, Neenah, WI 54957-0641 or 
bring to a meeting. The Drifters meet every 2nd Thursday of the month through May, 2009, at the 
Rodeo Bar & Grill, 2788 Towne Court, Neenah, at 7:30 PM. 
 
 
 

 


